
From: ABUL KASHIM  
Sent: 25 April 2023 18:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 

To the planning team, 

  

I’m very interested in the  idea  for local young people to have a free exhibition 
space which will show the history of Camden Market. It is also very good that 
there will be a big  wheel in the area so that children can have fun. 

I like the idea that people will be able to visit the canal under the large building 
and this will help more younger residents understand how Camden Town 
grew. 

 
Thank you  
Abul Kashim 
 
9 Talacre road, NW5 3PH  
 


